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\eteran’s Benefits

The point of contact for questions related to Veteran’s
Benefits is now Shawn Plante (splante@une.edu).

Veteran’s Benefits Students looking to use VA Benefit's for
Fall 2016 courses need to submit Certification Requests for
each semester. More information can be found on the
website below.

REMINDER: Chapter 33 Post 9/11 Student must provide
current proof of eligibility in order to have their student
account credited for the amount the VA will pay.

Please find more information on our website:

http://www.une.edu/reqistrar/veteran-benefits
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http://www.une.edu/registrar/veteran-benefits
https://astra.une.edu/

Office of the Registrar Volume 1 Issue 08 August 2016




